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OWLS CLASS NEWSLETTER - SUMMER TERM

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the Summer Term! I hope you all had a lovely Easter break despite the miserable weather!

This term our topic is ‘On the move’ where we will be looking at different forms of travel, transport, movement and change.  We will be basing
much of our work around a range of different books and stories linked to this topic and will be enjoying learning about travel from the past,
learning about the first female pilots, as well as thinking about the local journeys we make ourselves, and the transformations and journeys that
animals and humans make as they grow and change.  

In PE this term, we will be working on our athletic skills in readiness for sports day events later in the term.  Please ensure your child comes to
school wearing a full PE kit including trainers or PE shoes and has a warm PE jumper, on Tuesdays and Fridays please as we are hoping to get
outside as much as possible for our PE lessons this term.  

We will be continuing with our Little Wandle Phonics and reading scheme and we encourage you to read to, or with your children at home as
much as possible  Please can we remind you to also make a note in your child’s reading record book each time you hear them read at home.
 They love to tell us about the books they have read and always enjoy earning stars and stickers!

As part of our RE topic this term we are looking at our favourite stories. If your child has any stories they particularly enjoy and would like to
share with the class, we would encourage them to bring them in. (Particularly if they have a transport theme!)

Spare clothes bags were sent home at the end of last term after our ‘snow day.’  Please can you ensure that these are returned and replenished
and that your child has a spare set of clothes in school at all times in the event of a little accident or over-enthusiastic water play in the garden
for when the sun makes an appearance!    

Thank you for your continued support as always and please let us know via a note in your child’s message book, or an email to admin if you have
any concerns or worries. 

We look forward to another great term!

Mrs C Bourner and ‘Team Owls!’
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